Tiny Steps
This week in Tiny steps the children
have been a little excited about
Bonfire night, we have been looking at
all the lovely different colours we can
see through different sensory play,
making our own sparklers and
toasting marshmallows on the open
fire.
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We had a very exciting virtual visitor
in Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate this
week! Author, Lucy Rycroft, joined us
via zoom to read her brilliant book
‘Deborah and Jael'. We even joined
in with actions and drama!

Spanish:

On Monday we learnt about
‘Dia de los Muertos’ - the
Mexican festival of Day of the
Dead. Here are Y1 who
decorated their skulls with
bright colours in Spanish.

This week we have been reenacting
the events of The Great Fire of
London and ordering the events in
chronological order. We even got the
chance to speak to i
Samuel Pepys
himself through our
hotseat dramatization!

Gillygate

This week we have used Google
Earth to explore the city of Rome. We
have also done our own research
about Julius Caesar. On November
5th we designed our own fireworks!

Micklegate

Wea have been exploring British history
this wesk, creating timelines including
Romans, The Industrial Revolution & The
Victorians. In Maths we have developed
our statistical skills, interpreting data from
graphs and tables. We became the
characters of Beowulf and Hrothgar in
English to help our story writing.

Nessgate:
This week Year 2 have loved

exploring their new topic...the Great
Fire of London! Nessgate created

k School:
This week some of the year three
children have made Roman bread
and learned about the Roman
Kitchen. In Enrichment the year
six children made scones using a
basic recipe, next week they will
be adapting this recipe.

a human timeline of events and
explored using charcoals to sketch
the London skyline!

Fossgate:

What a busy week we have had!
On Monday, we enjoyed a writing

Reception have been role playing
firework shows and bonfire night parties!
We made menus and tickets for our
shows and loved making our own

fireworks craft! E

workshop with author Lucy
Rycroft. On Tuesday, we have

become news reporters and have
discovered some Roman artefacts
on the school grounds. In maths,
we have started our new topic and
this week we have been learning

how to convert measurements.

Year 6 this week have been learning

Stonegate:

about drugs and alcohol. They have
explored the potential dangers of the
misuse of drugs/ medicines and the
effect that alcohol can have on the
body. They have learned how to keep
themselves safe and understand who
they can talk too if they are worried.
Their science work has been
displayed outside the classroom for
other children to see. Keep it up year
a!

ERP
In ERP3 we have been reading “Under
and Over the Pond” and researching

animals that live in the African Savanna
and American Desert. =

-

ERP2 have been busy leaming about
Guy Fawkes and the Gunpowder plot,
acting out the story and creating Wanted
posters for him.




